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September 9, 2015 
 
 
Andrew Brouwer, Clerk 
Town of Newmarket 
395 Mulock Drive 
Newmarket, Ontario 
L3Y 4X7 
  
 
Dear Andrew: 
 
Re: Council Declaration of “FIRE PREVENTION WEEK” October 4 – 10, 2015 
 
Each year a one week period in October is proclaimed by the Government of Canada as 
“Fire Prevention Week”, and is used to place emphasis on the prevention of fire, and for the 
preparation of plans to be enacted in the event of fire. 
 
Central York Fire Services is respectfully requesting the Town of Newmarket also proclaim 
the week of October 4, 2015 through October 10, 2015 Fire Prevention Week, with this 
year’s theme being: 
 

                           “HEAR THE BEEP WHERE YOU SLEEP:  
            EVERY BEDROOM NEEDS A WORKING SMOKE ALARM” 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ian Laing 
Fire Chief 
 


